
	
30	Orkney	Cres	
London,	ON		N5X	3R7	
	
	
July	19th,	2017	
	
	
Dear	Mr.	Mitchell,	
	
Effective	Thursday	July	20,	2017	Ben	Goodge	will	replace	Henk	Ketelaars	as	the	London	Cycle	Link	
representative	for	the	Cycling	Advisory	Committee.	Henk	has	volunteered	his	time	generously	for	

years,	but	can	no	longer	serve	in	this	capacity.	If	there	are	any	further	requirements	to	finalize	
this	change,	please	notify	me.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Daniel	Hall	
Director	
London	Cycle	Link	
	


